Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

From: Trevor Birney [tbirne R NEG_

Sent: 16 September 2004 09:44
To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr
Subject: Dr. Murray Quinn

Marie

RE: Raychel Ferqguson/Lucy Crawford

Further to the e-mail I sent earlier this week, UTV wishes to request a
formal interview with Dr. Murray Quinn.

During the programme we intend broadcasting in the weeks ahead, we will be
examining the report put together by Dr. Quinn for the Sperrin Lakeland
Trust's review of the death of Lucy Crawford.

We feel it is only appropriate that we give Dr. Quinn the opportunity to
respond.

< understand that you have gone to great lengths to stress that his report
“ ~gas "independent" of his work at Altnagelvin and, if you so wish, we will

contact Dr. Quinn directly.
I await your reply.

Best wishes. L
Trevor. F

Trevor Bilrney
Editor, Current Affairs

Ulster Television

This e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. If you have received 1it
in error, please delete it from your system, do not use or disclose the
information in any way and notify me immediately. The contents of this
message may contain personal views, which are not the views of UTV unless

specifically stated.
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